
 

 

 

Welcome to Term 2! 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

I hope you are all well and rested after our brief three-day 
week last week. As we ease into Term 2, I wanted to extend 
a warm welcome back to all our students and families. We 

have an exciting term ahead, filled with learning, activities, and community 
events. 

Long Weekend and Sausage Sizzle 
This weekend, we have a long weekend, so school will resume next week 
on Tuesday. Over the long weekend, our wonderful P&C (Parents and  

Citizens) Association will be hosting a sausage sizzle. They would greatly 
appreciate any offers of help, so if you have some time to spare, please 
consider lending a hand. It's a fantastic way to support our school  

community and enjoy some delicious food! 

Mothers' Day Stall 
Next week, the P&C's hard work continues with our Mothers' Day stall on 
Thursday, May 8th. Each class will have a timeslot to visit the stall, so 
please send your children along with some money on Thursday so they 
can pick out a special gift for Mothers' Day. It's always a joy to see the  

excitement on their faces as they choose something special for their loved 
ones. 

Weekly School Picnic 
A reminder that everyone is welcome to attend our school picnic at 
11:00AM on Thursdays every week this term. The children get very excited 
when their family members can join them, so please do come along if you 
can. It's a wonderful opportunity to spend some quality time with your 
children and engage with our school community. 

Parking and Safety 
For the safety of our students, we are unable to provide parking for  

students on-site at the start and end of the day. Therefore, we will be  

closing the gates at 2:30PM. Could I please ask all parents not to drive  

onto the school grounds in the afternoons? Your cooperation is greatly 
appreciated in ensuring the safety of all our students. 

Thank you for your continued support and involvement in our school  

community. Let's make Term 2 a fantastic and productive term for  

everyone! 

Warm regards, 
Jamie Feeney 

 
Coming Events 

 
May 04 P & C—Bunnings sausage 

sizzle 
May 05 May Day Public Holiday 
 
May 08 School Picnic 11-11.15am 
May 08 P & C Mother’s Day Stall 
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STUDENTS OF THE WEEK —  28/04/25  
PREP J Tobin Willey For his great improvements in behaviour and academic effort. Keep up the fabulous work Tobin! 

1BC Ava Griggs Thank you for always being a great role model to the class, you are our quiet achiever, Ava.    

2B Jack Shepherd 
 
Kamdi Unigwe 

Always completing his classwork and working to capacity. Well done Jack! 
 
Writing an imaginative narrative creatively. You wrote an entertaining little story. Well done Kamdi! 

2W Gretel Franks For always being an enthusiastic learner and trying your best. You are a great role model in our classroom. 

3C David Basnight For always being prepared, focused and ready to learn. Thanks for setting a wonderful example for your class-
mates, David! 

3G Ezekiel Berquist For an amazing start to the term. I love how focused and engaged you are. 

4B Arabella Doolan Arabella is very well-mannered. I'm consistently impressed by her politeness around the classroom. She is a 
fantastic representation of a well-behaved, respectful and courteous student. 

4G Mia Griggs Mia has been striving to do her best by focussing on tasks and setting goals for herself. It has been great to see 
her self-confidence growing. Well done Mia. 

5D Michael Basnight 
 
Jace Ebreo 

Thank you for always being a great role model to the class and being an amazing support to friends.  
 
You had a good start to Term 2. Thank you for always being a great role model to the class.  

5L Slater Ashford Slater, well done in Maths this week. I love your determination and dedication. Keep it up! 

6B Alyssa McLean For always being safe and being an amazing role model to other students! 

6C Lucas Hall For being a conscientious worker. 
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